
7th June 2024 
Dear Parents and Children, 
 
Welcome to the final half term of our year together in Squirrel class.  
Where has the time gone? Thank you very much to all of you who were able to 
come to the Year 3 assembly—it was a special morning, and a lovely opportunity to 
celebrate the time the children have had in Year 3.  However, as they said at the 
end of the assembly, we have seven more weeks this half term.  Let’s see what 
they have in store for us! 
  
There are more opportunities for you come into school this half term, in particular 
the Open Afternoon in July.  There are also transition events  for the children to 
meet their new teachers in Year 4.   Keep an eye on the calendar on our website for 
dates, times and other details. 
 
As always, thank you very much for your on-going support, and please do not 
hesitate to contact me if you have any further questions or concerns during this 
half term.  I look forward to seeing you at one of our Summer events.   
 
Best wishes,    Katharine McMeekan 

We are@SquirrelsHFS   

LEARNING AT HOME  

SPELLINGS: New lists and tests are both on Fridays. 

TIMES TABLES: These will also to on Fridays for this half term. 

READING: Children should read at least 3 times a week at home, and regularly 

change their school reading books.   Please remember to sign their planner to show 

that they have read.  All children should have their reading book and planner in school 

every day. 

Mr Oliver Sampson-Barnes  ends his 

time at Havannah First School on Friday 

21st June.  He has been great to work 

with and the children have enjoyed having him 

teach some of their lessons.  We will 

miss him greatly when he leaves, but 

wish him many congratulations as he 

qualifies as a teacher and lots of 

luck as he embarks on his teaching career.   

Photo Gallery Highlights from last half term! 


